
From: Ruenger, Jeffrey
To: Ellen
Cc: Carr, Brad; Berry, Melissa
Subject: RE: Scottsdale Estrada #47-DR-2019
Date: Monday, October 7, 2019 9:47:39 AM

Good morning Ellen,

Thank you for your comments.  Here is a link to the case info sheet for this project
https://eservices.scottsdaleaz.gov/bldgresources/Cases/Details/50356 .  You may view some of the applicants
submittal docs on this page.  Any revisions to the site plan or elevations submitted will be available here as well. 
Once the request has been scheduled to a hearing the date of the hearing and staff report will also be available on the
page.  I have also copied the staff contact on this email.

Sincerely
Jeff

-----Original Message-----
From: Ellen <ebaumler@sbcglobal.net>
Sent: Saturday, October 05, 2019 9:20 AM
To: Projectinput <Projectinput@Scottsdaleaz.gov>
Subject: Scottsdale Estrada #47-DR-2019

External Email: Please use caution if opening links or attachments!

Please be advised that we are in full support regarding the above project. If you can keep me advised of the project
status, my contact information is:

Ellen Baumler
6413 E Palm
Scottsdale AZ 85257
ebaumler@sbcglobal.net
773-230-7560

Sent from my iPad
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